Hi all,
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We are delighted that so many of our students chose to attend different Gaeltachts in the summer of 2022, and that the majority of them really enjoyed their time there. It's great to see positive attitudes towards the subject and the language.

We were very fortunate to receive 12 scholarships from the GRETB last year. These were given out on a lottery basis, and students were entered in the draw once they had booked their place in a college. We are hopeful that they will run the programme again this year, but unfortunately it is not guaranteed.

If you are interested in sending your daughter to an Irish college this summer, or have already signed up, then please give your name to Lisa. If we do receive communication from the GRETB, we will let you know via email.

It is also important to note that any student who received a scholarship last year will not be eligible again this year, if the school does receive them.

Kind regards,

The Irish Department

